
REQUEST FOR
JURISDICTION
APPLICATIONS TO
RECEIVE VIOLENT
CRIME RAPID
RESPONSE PLANNING

bjatta.bja.ojp.gov

OBJECTIVE
The Bureau of Justice Assistance National Training
and Technical Assistance Center requests letters of
interest from U.S. jurisdictions desiring assistance
with developing strategic plans to address violent
crime. Up to four jurisdictions will be selected to
receive technical assistance. Technical assistance
will include a 2-day onsite visit by a team of
specialized national experts and will culminate in
the development of an actionable strategic plan to
address violent crime. 

LETTER OF INTENT
REQUIREMENTS

What are the crime-related challenges
currently facing your jurisdiction?
What kind of support does your jurisdiction
need?
What is the internal leadership structure and
support for this TTA?
What do you hope to accomplish?

To demonstrate your interest, please provide the
following information when submitting your
letter:

LETTER OF
INTEREST
SUBMISSION
BJANTTAC@usdoj.gov

DEADLINES
Anticipated Contract Execution Date 

Question Submission Due Date

November 3, 2023

October 13, 2023

Letter of Interest Submission Due Date
October 20, 2023

ABOUT US
The Bureau of Justice Assistance National
Training and Technical Assistance Center
(BJA NTTAC) connects state, local, and
tribal justice agencies in need of assistance
with reducing violent and drug-related
crime, supporting law enforcement,
managing people in confinement, and
combating victimization with  specialized
national experts to help address those
needs.

https://bjatta.bja.ojp.gov/
mailto:bjanttac@usdoj.gov

